
 

 

    

To Members of Ecchinswell, Sydmonton and Bishops Green Parish Council 
You are duly summoned/required to attend the next meeting of Ecchinswell, Sydmonton and Bishops Green 

Parish Council to be held at 7.30pm on Wednesday 9th November 2022 at Bishops Green Village Hall 
 
1. Apologies 
2.  Declaration of interests  
3. Minutes of the ordinary meeting held on Wednesday 12th October, and the extra-ordinary meeting held on 

Friday 21st October, and matters arising 
4. Public participation 
5. Borough Councillor’s Report 
6.  County Councillor's Report 
 
7. Planning 

a) New applications: 
22/02535/RET North Sydmonton House North Sydmonton RG20 4UL 
Change of use of three interlinking barns. Barn 1 for use as an ancillary workshop and plant room, toilets 
and a self-contained first floor residential flat, barn 2 for ancillary residential uses together with 
periodic cookery classes and as a function room and barn 3 for use as storage in association with a 
cookery school and a garage and vehicle workshop 
22/02846/HSE 2 Ratts Cottages Ecchinswell Road Ecchinswell RG20 4TX 
Proposed outbuilding to form carport, shed, studio at first floor 

b) Decisions: none  
 
8. Finance 

a) Financial Report and Payments  
b) Actual/against budget 
 

9. Correspondence - as per list 
10. Highways and Rights of Way  
  
11. New business 

a) Allotments – vandalism and improving security 
b) Report of the provision requirements of allotments  

 c) Lengthsman jobs, 30th November  
d) EVH Annual Lease Agreement 

 
12.  Matters for discussion 
 a) Bishops Green planning application update  
 b) Neighbourhood Plan update 
 c) Tree survey update 
 d) Speeding working group update 
 e) Allotment tree update 
 f) BGCA and EVH updates 
 g) S106 monies update  

h) Communications – newsletter (Cllr Bayliss) and other media output  
 
13.  Date of next meeting: Wednesday 14th December 2022 at Ecchinswell Village Hall, at 7.30pm. 
 

Signed: Sarah Jones     Clerk to Ecchinswell, Sydmonton and Bishops Green PC 
Date: 21.10.22 
Press and public welcome to attend 
 


